December 31st, 1929.

Mr. J. C. Burkholder,
Torrey Pines,
La Jolla, Calif.

Dear Jir:

This is to inform you that under your lease of
Torrey Pines Lodge, expiring December 3lst, 1929, you will be
permitted to continue occupancy and management of the premises
after expiration of your lease and pending execution of renewal
lease.

Copy of this agreement renewing your tenanoy, which will be

presented to the Park Commission at its meeting on January 2nd,
1930, is enclosed for your examination.

Yours very truly,

A. S. Hil1ll
Executive Jecretary.
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